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26th May 2022 Newsletter 
 

Moss Lane School 
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Upcoming Events… 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd 

June  

Half Term 

 

Saturday 4th June 

Godalming Carnival and Parade 

 

Monday 6th June 

Children return to school 

 

Tuesday 7th June 

Sports Day (Reserve 9th June) 

 

Friday 10th June 

MUFTI in exchange for Jolly Jam 

Jars 

 

Check out our online calendar of 

events here. 

 

Summer Term 2 

Woodland School Dates… 

Monday 13th June 

Pandas 

 

Tuesday 14th June 

Polars 

 

Monday 20th June 

Foxes 

 

Tuesday 21st June 

Squirrels 

 

Monday 27th June 

Otters 

 

Friday 1st July 

Hedgehogs 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 
 
Dear Families,  

 

A mixture of sunshine and showers this week, but we have still had a 

lovely week of learning and fun! Despite the recent weather, we are 

now all looking forward to half term. We are finalising our events 

schedule for the summer term so watch out for more information after 

half term with additional dates for the diary.  

 

This week has been a very busy one; myself and the leadership team 

have spent a number of session in classes over the last few weeks. It 

has been wonderful to see all the children displaying excellent 

behaviours for learning and loving their topics. Many children were 

eager to show us their work and talk about the things have found out or 

can now do. 

 

Our value for the next half term in independence and we look forward 

to exploring this with the children in a number of different ways.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing half term break and enjoy 

the long Jubilee Weekend. 

 

Mrs Abbott 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

YEAR 2 SATS  

Children have completed all their National Tests (quizzes). We kept 

things very low key for the children so that they were relaxed and 

completed the assessments in a confident way. The outcome of the 

assessments will be used along with the teachers’ judgements to form a 

teacher assessment that will be reported to parents in the children’s 

end of year report.  

I would like to say how proud I am of the children who have sat 

National Tests over the last few weeks. They all rose to the challenge 

magnificently. Thank you for your support during this time. 

 
 

  

http://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/web/calendar/156581
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BUMP UP DAY  - Tuesday 28th June 2022 

On the afternoon of the 28th June the 

children will go to their new classes and 

meet their teacher and learning support 

assistants. Year 2 children will also have 

new school visits on that day. Your new 

school will contact you with information 

about this closer to the time.  

If your child isn't having their new school visits on this date, children 

are still expected to come into school as we have activities arranged for 

them. 

 

Year R and Year 1 children and parents will find out the evening before 

Bump Up day which class they will be moving to. 

 

 

Lost Property  

Please can all families make a concerted 

effort to ensure that all uniform is 

labelled. We are getting increasing amounts 

of lost property that we cannot store and have 

to dispose of. 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding update 

As we come into the summer months, children may be playing outside 

more. Please remind your children about stranger danger and the 

importance of always letting an adult know where they are. 

 

 

  

Below are important 

reminders that ensure the 

safety of our children and 

staff. Please take time to read 

them. Many thanks 

 

 

Toys in school… 

We have seen an increase in 

children bringing in items from 

home, such as toys or cards that 

can be traded. These items can 

cause a lot of distress and 

arguments in school therefore 

please can I reminder all children 

not to bring toys or playing 

cards e.g. Pokémon into school.   

 

Any items found will be lept safe 

by the teacher until the end of 

the day when they can be safely 

returned to a grown up. 

 

 

 

 

Pepperpot Play Equipment… 

We know that the school 

playground is an exciting place 

especially for younger siblings but 

can we please remind you that 

the play equipment and the 

Pepperpot is closed to all 

children before and school. We 

will be reminding children of this 

after half term.  
 
 
 

 

Breakfast Club… 

If your child is attending 

breakfast club please ring the bell 

on the wooden doors after 8am. A 

member of staff will then come 

and welcome your child into 

school.  

 

Please ensure that a grown up 

waits with their child until a 

member of staff comes. No 

children should be sent to the 

door alone. 
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Jubilee Event Special… 

Today we celebrated the Queens Jubilee in style with a range of fun and exciting activities in the morning 

and then a traditional street party where all the children enjoyed a special Jubilee cake (thanks to the PTA 

for orgonising). They were also presented with a commemorative Jubilee wooden medal.  

Over this term we have also planted an amazing red, white, blue Jubilee garden that includes King Ferns 

under the tree. Special thanks to Mrs Joyce for all her help and support with this. The children have also 

designed special ceramic tiles. Each child had to draw a picture relating to nature as this is a passion of the 

Queens. This will be put up on the wall of the playground as a whole school art installation. 

     


